
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: DA/KB 
 
22/11/2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As part of the Level 2 BTEC Tech Award qualification in Dance, pupils require a change from 
the current ‘PE’ school uniform to standard dance ‘black’ attire. This change will increase 
students’ chances of accessing the highest possible grades by demonstrating industry-
standard professionalism and safer working practices.  
  
Please note: this attire would only be used during dance lessons.  
 
Dance blacks would consist of the following: 
 

 Pair of non- branded black leggings/sports leggings. 

 A black non branded t shirt / vest top 
 
Required footwear: 
 

 Bare feet or Black Jazz shoes/ sneakers  
 
If you have any queries in regards to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact myself.   
 
Thank you for ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D Watkins 
 
Mr D Watkins  
Assistant Headteacher/Head of Performing Arts   
 
  


